
RAVENNA CREEK TRANSFER 
PIPE EXTENSION PROJECT 

AUGUST 2010
 

Alternative Formats Available

 
CONSTRUCTION BEGINS MONDAY AUGUST 23, 2010 

Ravenna Park Ball field, adjacent trails closed to public through October 
 

Project Duration: August – November 2010
Typical work hours:   7 a.m. – 5 p.m. on weekdays
24-hour project hotline: 206-205-9890

 
King County’s contractor for the Ravenna Creek Transfer Pipe extension will begin work in 
Ravenna Park on at 7 a.m. on Monday, August 23, 2010. King County is extending the pipe as 
part of its regional wastewater conveyance and treatment responsibilities. Wastewater from 
residences and businesses collected by the City of Seattle is transported to the county’s West 
Point Treatment Plant in Magnolia through pipes owned by the county. Extending the Ravenna 
Creek Transfer pipe protects public health and the environment by preventing sewer overflows 
into University Slough on the University of Washington campus.   
 
Work hours for this project will typically be 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. on weekdays. 
 
King County urges park users, pedestrians, bus riders, bicyclists and motorists to use extreme 
caution when passing by the construction site. 
 
What to Expect 
 
• Heavy machinery, construction 

materials and excavation equipment 
in the outfield of the Ravenna Park 
ball field (see map), entering fr
Northeast 55th Street 

om 

• Increased noise, dust and activity 
coming from the construction site 

• No public access to the Ravenna Park 
ball field, the ball field stairs and some 
nearby trails 

• Reduced access to the trails and 
creek bed near the construction site 

• Reduced parking, increased 
congestion and pedestrian detours on 
N.E. 55th Street  

 
For more information 
 
Call the 24-hour project hotline: 206-205-9890 
Visit the project web page: 
http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/RavennaCkPipeExtension.aspx 

 
206-684-1235  |  711 (TTY RELAY) 


